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Highlights from Last Weekend 

Although this weekend was supposed to host our 
much-anticipated ski trip, unfavorable snow conditions 
(or the lack thereof) once again did not permit any skiing. 
To compensate for the lack of snow, we went towards the 
other extreme on Friday night, as Eden accompanied 
Abby to Zem Yoga Studio for a heated Vinyasa class. This 
class was said to be even more challenging than usual, 
and was a great way to kick off the weekend! 

While all our 
boarders were 
involved in 
noble 
endeavors this 
weeked, a 
special mention 
goes out to Dani, who participated in a 
Change the World​ MUN conference at 
LUISS University from Thursday to 
Saturday. She and 500 other students 
(ranging from middle school to 
college-age) discussed thorny issues like 
world hunger and refugee resettlement. If 

you look closely, you can spot her 
to the left of the dais. Back on 
campus, we ordered delicious 
frappé and castagnole, traditional 
tasty treats for this time of the 
year (pictured right, prior to 
consumption). Ms. DC broke out 
her elaborate virtual reality 
headsets, which are always a hit. 
Boarder Rob acted as an 
experienced head coach, guiding 
Leonardo and others through the 
intricacies of VR. Boarding faculty 
also got in on the fun! 




